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RE: Your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request
FOIA Control No.: 16-IGF-01G-00148

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your previously submitted Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) dated
March 24, 2016, to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), Office of
the Inspector General (OIG).

On April 26, 2016, the OIG notified you of potential files associated with your request and
asked you to narrow the scope of your request. Because you have not responded to our interim
letter (16-IGF-OIG-00066), we notified you on May 11 of our position to withdraw your request.
On June 20, your request under 16-IGF-OIG-00066 was closed due to non-response.

On September 11, you resubmitted your previous request for “a copy of records, electronic
or otherwise, of each HUD-OIG investigation involving HUD employees closed during calendar
year 2015.” We are releasing these documents to you electronically on the enclosed CD.

Enclosed are 133 pages of investigative reports involving HUD employees closed during
calendar year 2015. Certain information has been withheld from these records pursuant to
5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(5), which protects intra-agency communications subject to the deliberative
process privilege. The information withheld consists of pre-decisional discussions or comments,
investigator’s notes and internal recommendations, and otherwise privileged information.

Redactions were also made under 5 U.S.C. § 552 (b)(7)(C), which protects records or
information compiled for law enforcement purposes, the release of which could reasonably be
expected to constitute an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy. The information withheld
consists of the names of special agents and third-party individuals, signatures and other
identifiable information.

Please be advised that Joseph W. Clarke, Assistant to the Inspector General for
Investigations, is the official responsible for this response. .
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